
Announcement 

CoDA Retreat 2016 in The Netherlands 

24, 25 & 26 June 

 
“Let Go and Let God/Laat Los en heb Vertrouwen”                

We are very happy to announce that there will be another CoDA retreat again in the Netherlands this 

year!  

The weekend will be full of meetings, recovery, fellowship and fun. The retreat is bilingual (English 

and Dutch). This means in practice that the main language is English, and that at all times Dutch can 

be spoken. In this way, the retreat is also accessible to fellows from abroad. There is also the 

possibility to have solely Dutch meetings during the weekend. 

Everyone with a desire for healthy and loving relationships with others and themselves is welcome.  

The weekend starts on Friday 24h June 5 p.m. until Sunday June 26th June 4 p.m. 

It is held In the Spiritual Centre “Heel en Al” in Schoorl, The Netherlands, located in the woods 

and near the sea. The accommodation is a former youth hostel with basic facilities. Each 

dorm has +6 simple (bunk) beds. There are two small rooms with two single beds each. There 

is also a small camping ground with space for three tents. For more information see 

http://www.heelenal.nl 

Prices will be posted in February, registration will be possible from then onwards.  

“Looking forward to meeting you in Schoorl”! 
The CoDA Retreat Committee 2016: Ingrid, Jelle and  Carolien 

email: codaretreat@gmail.com  

Please note that this is a CoDA approved retreat and as such it observes the CoDA traditions,  

has no outside speakers, has CoDA literature only available. All monies in excess of the prudent reserve are 

passed to CoDA Netherlands. 
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